CARNEGIE CORPORATION
of New York
522 Fifth Avenue,

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT. New York, February 15,

Dear Dr. Lomer,
I'm just back from a hurried trip to the South
and find on my desk your two letters of the 8th and your le tter

of the 9th,

In regard to a grant for the Library School, I'll

try and get an answer as soon as possible. We are having two
Executive Committee meetings in the next few weeks, and I'll letl

you know when a decision is reached.

Sincerely yours,

F.P.Keppel




